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 LD1382- An Act Regarding Dam Repair
I support passing of this bill.
I believe it would be a significant impact to the communities on Toddy Pond if the 
Dam was disabled and the pond were to be drained.  The Environemntal impact 
would also be significant as it would impact the Migratory wildlife that depends on 
this specific body of water.  The impact to propert halues of hundreds of lakefront 
property owners would also be significant.  The seasonal spending, brought to the 
area to support the economy in the area depends on the lake activities.


